
St. John’s Presbyterian Church 

28 Second Street East 

Cornwall, ON  K6H 1Y3 
 

January 7th, 2024                                 Epiphany of the Lord 

 

God’s People Are Gathered 
Prelude 

Call to Worship (on screen) 

Prayer of Approach 

Hymn # 136  The First Nowell 

Prayer of Confession (on screen) 

Assurance of Pardon 

Hymn # 173  We Three Kings 

Time with the Young and Young at Heart 

 
 

God’s Word Is Proclaimed 
Prayer of Illumination 

Old Testament:  Isaiah 60:1-6 

Responsive Reading: Psalm 72:1-7, 10-14 

New Testament: Ephesians 3:1-12 

Hymn # 145  In the bleak midwinter 

New Testament: Matthew 2:1-15 

Sermon:  Still Searching 
 

God’s People Respond 
The Offering 

Prayers of the People & Lord’s Prayer (debts / debtors) 

Hymn # 712  Arise, your light is come 

Benediction 

Postlude 

 

Minister:   The Rev. Robert L. Adams 

Guest Musician:  Bill Brown 

Scripture Reader: Carole & Wes Libbey 

Techs:   Roy Choi, Brian Markell, Alex Plant, Dan Plant 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Coming up at St. John’s: 

Sunday @ 10:00 a.m.    Worship 
Sunday @ 1:30 p.m.    Intergenerational Pickleball 
January 9 @ 7:00 p.m.    Session Meeting (Zoom) 
January 10 @ 7:00 p.m.    Bible Study 
January 11 @ 7:00 p.m.    Worship & Music 
 
 

Sunday School 
The Sunday School lesson this Sunday is titled ‘Let’s Get Luminating!’, 
referencing John 1:9, and will be taught by Laura McFadzen. 
 
Intergenerational Pickleball for Beginners 
Time to work off all those Christmas desserts! Intergenerational Pickleball 
for Beginners will be starting again every Sunday from 1:30-3PM. All are 
welcome! 
 

January Series 

In the upcoming weeks, specifically the latter part of January, we have an 

exciting study opportunity: participating in the January Series hosted by 

Calvin College. This series, spanning from January 15th to February 2nd, 

features insightful lectures covering various topics such as business, 

theology, and the arts. Our plan is to gather every Wednesday from  

12:15 PM to 1:30 PM to view the lectures and engage in discussions as 

needed. If attending in person is challenging, please inform us, and we'll 

gladly provide you with the event link for remote participation. 


